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Changed Leader Experience  
LEAD Graduation Presentation 

 

As the LEAD program approaches its final months, we request each peer team to take the time 
to reflect on the past year: As a leader, how are you different? In terms of ROI to your 
organization, how do you measure the impact of your “transformational shifts?” 

In Preparation for Graduation day, each team will create a “Changed Leader” presentation, 
using the following guidelines: 

1. Each peer team member will be represented in the presentation. 
2. Reference at least one WUI pillar. 
3. Please keep the presentation length at no longer than 5 minutes. 

Be creative! As a team, create a presentation that creatively captures: How has your LEAD 
journey prepared you for life AFTER this period of disruption? 

To start, REFLECT on and discuss the following questions relating to your journey in LEAD: 

Mentoring: 

What "A ha" growth moment did you experience from something a peer team member or your 
External Mentors shared with you? 

What was the impact to your development?  To your career? 

Education: 

What leadership muscle(s) did you strengthen during the LEAD Program? 

How will you share your LEAD key learnings and insights with others to continue growing as a 
leader? 

Networking: 

Do you have a sustainable network of peers and senior leaders inside, across and outside your 
organization? 

Which pillar is most important to you right now? What will be your focus moving forward? 

ACTIONS: 

1. Each team will share their presentation during the morning of Graduation.  

2. Lastly, but equally as important, we require that each LEAD participant share their 
summary points with their manager / organization regarding what they have gained as a 
result of participating in the LEAD Program. 


